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From: Cape Minerals Info <info@capeminerals.co.za>
Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 3:37 AM

To: webmineral@gmail.com

Subject: Odd specimens now available

Hello everyone, hope your all doing well.

As your aware we dont really send out any communication unless it is something quite interesting.

We have just acquired a rather special collection of minerals, a lot of them are quitre small but there are some reall
oddities amidst everything. So far we have managed to load 3/4 of the specimens under the "New" tab, the balance will
be loaded later today or tomorrow morning.

We hope you find time to pop over to our site and have a look at some of these new additions

Kind regards

Graham & Nicky at Cape Minerals



